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Education Week 2020 @ Cambridge Park Public School 

2020 Virtual Bring Your School Home Day, Wheel-a-thon fundraiser & Book Fair 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year we are celebrating Education Week a little differently at our school. Whilst we cannot have 

visitors in our school at this time, we would still like to share all the exceptional learning that has been 

happening within our classrooms and allow the students to participate in our annual fundraising event. 

What’s happening?  

Virtual Open Day 

Our Virtual Open Day will be held on Thursday 6 August 2020.  We are currently collating presentations 

of our students and their work which will be placed on our designated website with each class having their 

own page. The link to the website will be made available through Dojo on this day. 

 

Wheel-a-thon Fundraiser 

During Education Week students will also have the opportunity to participate in our annual fundraising 

event “Wheel-a-thon”. Students are invited to bring their bike or scooters and helmets and ride the track 

on their allocated day.  

The cost to participate is $10.00 per child or $25.00 for a family of 3 or more. The cost includes participation 

in the wheel-a-thon, sausage sandwich and drink, Zooper Dooper iceblock and disco at the end of the 

day. Please complete the permission note and return to the office with payment. Please note online 

payments are accepted however a signed permission note is still required. 

Wheel-a-thon allocated days 

Students in these groups bring their bikes or scooters and helmet only on these days 

Monday 3 August 2020: Preschool and Kindergarten 

Tuesday 4 August 2020:  Stage 3 – Years 5 and 6 

Wednesday 5 August 2020:  Stage 1 – Years 1 and 2 

Thursday 6 August 2020:  Support Unit and Preschool 

Friday 7 August 2020:  Stage 2 – Years 3 and 4 

 

In the event of rain on your child’s allocated day the wheel-a-thon will be held on the same day in the 

following week. A message will be posted to Dojo in the morning if there are any changes due to the 

weather. 

 

All proceeds raised from the wheel-a-thon will go towards building our bike, walking and fitness track. 
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Book Fair  

What Education Week celebrations would be complete without a Book Fair. This year we are participating 

in an online Book Fair with Carnival Books. A link to the Book Fair will be provided on your child’s class 

website underneath their Open Day presentation. We would appreciate any support you can provide to 

help us receive valuable resources for our library. Please feel free to share the link with family and friends 

and when completing your purchase make sure you put Cambridge Park PS as your school.   

  

Privacy - advice 

The information provided on is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other health care related needs about your child who is 

currently enrolled at the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities or other educational or school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Cambridge 

Park Public School.  

It will be used by the NSW Department of Education to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities. 

Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external organisations who join with the school or are 

otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance 

during or as a consequence of such excursions or activities.  

A failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound 

alternative educational experience. 

Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have any concerns about provision of this 

information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 

You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Katrina Berwick                                                                                         Mrs Donna Sirmais 

Principal                                                                                                            Partnership Officer/Teacher 
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Wheel-a-thon Fundraiser 
Please complete and return to the school office with payment by Thursday 30th July 2020. 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………….to participate in the Wheel-a-thon 

during the week of Monday 3 August – Friday 7 August 2020 or the alternative date if postponed.  

 

I give permission for this material to be published in print and electronic media including social media 

and television networks. 

 

My son / daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any relevant 

medical details) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…….. 

I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an emergency. 

IMPORTANT NOTE:   

When a medical practitioner has prescribed medication (including emergency medication) that will need to be administered 

during the excursion, parents are responsible for: 

▪ Bringing this need to the attention of the school. 

▪ Ensuring that the information is updated if it changes 

▪ Supplying the medication and any 'consumables' necessary for its administration in a timely way. 

▪ Collaborating with the school in working out arrangements for the supply and administration of the prescribed 

medication for the duration of the excursion. 

▪ For some excursions the school will ask you to supply the medication in a different way to what has been already been 

agreed to by school. You may be asked to supply an additional adrenaline auto injector (i.e. EpiPen®) for example. 

▪ The medication should be well within its expiry date. 

 

 

Parent/ Carer’s Signature: .……………………………………… 

 

Parent/ Carer’s name (please print): ……………………………………….        Date: ………………. 

 


